
  

 

 

 

 

Game Attendance Guidelines 
Effective: Thursday, January 8, 2020 

 

Due to the Governor’s January 7 Proclamation as it pertains to indoor athletic events, the Siouxland Conference 
provides the following guidelines. These guidelines are effective January 8. 
 

Masks and social distancing will be required for all spectators.  There are no exceptions to the spectator mask 
requirement.  Due to the social distancing requirement, seating will be limited to 50% capacity.  Schools will 
distribute wristbands prior to the game.  Team members will receive wristbands/tickets based on their household.  
The remaining will be available to students and the general public.   

 

Additional information: 

 One wristband/ticket gets you into all games. 

 Because fans may stay for the entire evening, admission will be charged as normal. 
 

We realize the disappointment that comes if you are unable to attend, but we continue to focus on the positive, 
which is our students are getting the opportunity to compete.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation & continued support of our students. 

 

-Siouxland Conference Schools 


